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July 12, 2024 

Santa Clara Pueblo Emergency Operations Team members met with the United States Army Corp of            

Engineers to assist the Pueblo staff in assessing the damage in the Santa Clara Canyon as a result of the   

June 20, 2024 flooding event. 

 

The EOC Incident Commander is James F. Baca, Deputy Incident Commander is Rayeandrea Gutierrez,  Safety 

Chief is Sheriff Donald Suazo, Logistics Chief is Brandon BigCrow and Information Officer is Virginia Halfmoon.   

 

The EOC coordinates efforts with various state and federal agencies to ensure the safety of the Community 

and to plan appropriate priority restoration and safe access to the Canyon. 
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Greetings, 

Veterans and Veteran family mem-
bers.  A meeting was held on June 
27th at the Senior Center.  Thank 
you to all who attended and shared 
Veteran photos for use in the       
calendar and also for all your sug-
gestions. 

 

The deadline to submit photos 
to include in the calendar will 
be July 29th.  Please contact 
Jolene Nelson at 505-929-0177 
and she can make arrange-
ments to take pictures of your 
photos. Or you are welcome to 
bring them to the Administra-
tion Building, call Virginia at 
505-692-6312 and I will secure 
them until Jolene can come by 
to photograph them.  Originals  
will be returned. 
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